# St Michael and all angels Primary school

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School, New Hey Road, Upton, Wirral CH495LE 0151 677 4088

27 April 2018

# Important dates to remember.....

Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> May - 'Travelling Farm' - F1, F2, Y1, Y2 & Y3 Friday 4<sup>th</sup> May - Year 1 Class Assembly - 3pm Monday 7<sup>th</sup> May - Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed

# It has been another busy week in school......



Our School Council are currently working hard to create an Anti ~ Bullying Charter. We will keep you all informed of our progress.

### **Little Angels**

have also been incredibly busy transforming our garden area and creating a fairy garden.



Whilst working in the garden they have also been developing their 'team work' skills whilst den building.







to all our F1 and F2 parents who attended the maths workshops on Tuesday and Friday. We

Thank you

hope that you were impressed with your children's maths skills and found the workshops useful.



Parent workshops are a wonderful way of us informing you of what we are doing in school and how you can best support your children at home in different areas of learning. Working in partnership with you is crucial for us as a school and we appreciate you taking the time to come and attend. Our parents also had the opportunity to buy some useful maths equipment to

support
learning at
home and the
feedback from
this was very
positive. We
will be rolling
this out across
the school.





**Year 5** had a wonderful 2 days in Colomendy. The rain did not



dampen their spirits and the children were still able to take part in a

range of exciting activities. I am very grateful to the staff for the



giving of their time to give our children these wonderful experiences. The children have made some incredible memories that we hope they will never



forget.
We have
posted lots of
photos of the
trip on twitter
so please take
a look.

# ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

#### **Our School Mission Statement & Values**

As a school community we have been working on reviewing our Mission Statement and School Values. On the INSET day in March, the staff and Governors started this work and then in assembly on Monday, I spent time looking at our Mission Statement with the children and the values that we believe are important to us. Next week your child will come home with an important



letter that will seek your views on our Mission Statement and the letter will also explain how we are going to link everything we do in school to the values we believe are important for us to learn and live. Please look out for the letter and let us know your views.

#### School Games Award

We are again working towards achieving a School Games Award. Please visit the school games website www.yourschoolgames.com Please also visit the PE page on our own school website where you will find a calendar of events.

## Great attendance leads to great learning!

First a big 'thank you' to all of you who support your children's learning by making sure that they attend school and arrive on time every day. Each day, your child is learning something new and by missing just one day they can fall behind with their class. Our target for attendance is 96%, this means missing no more than 2.5 days a term. So far this year we haven't hit this important target so please help us help your child by getting them to school every day.

## Weekly Attendance - Congratulations to Year 4 for having the best attendance this week!

| Foundation 2 | 90.9% |
|--------------|-------|
| Year 1       | 97.7% |
| Year 2       | 93.2% |
| Year 3       | 95.7% |
| Year 4       | 98.0% |
| Year 5       | 91.8% |
| Year 6       | 96.8% |

#### **General Reminders**

Twitter, Facebook & School Website Remember you will find lots of information on here - including dates for the diary, curriculum information and video clips posted by individual teachers to help you support your children at home.

PARKING - Please be considerate of others when parking at the beginning and end of the school day.

PE Kits & Water Bottles - All children must have a PE kit and water bottle in school each day.

If you have any concerns or worries, do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher, Mrs Bennison, Mrs Young or myself.

Mrs S Ralph